
 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 

 

This week has been a busy one!  Lots of work around work experience and preparing for adulthood 

which the students have embraced brilliantly. 

Some of the students downstairs have been involved in contributing some ideas for our Carnival Day 

on 14th July.  There will be a separate letter communicating plans for the day but based upon the 

students ideas it will be fantastic!  We would love for parents and carers to be involved in our Artsmark 

journey so if you have a hidden artistic talent (music, drama, art, textiles) they would like to share 

please do get in touch with our Artsmark Leads Claire & Mary via the school office. 

Students in the S classes have done some brilliant work this week around preparing for the world of 

work with our virtual work experience week.  They have completed lots of challenges from different 

employers, explored job descriptions and also done some valuable work about applying for jobs.  We 

even had some interviews this week for ‘roles’ within the school such as Snack Monitor.  The students 

did so well. 

This week we also had a visit from a local graffiti artist.  It is hoped that we can engage the students 

in creating a collaborative piece of artwork to brighten up some areas of the school.  More plans 

coming soon! 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Yvonne Skillern 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 2nd July 2021 



 

Golden Book 

Stars of the Week  

 

 

 

S4 Class Their participation and resilience during careers week 
 

S5 Student Making us all laugh with her witty comebacks 
 

Sparrows Student Super work in maths.  Using the Numicon to investigate number 
bonds to 10.   Growing in confidence and needing less adult help 
 

Sparrows Student Super work in maths.  Using the Numicon to investigate number 
bonds to 10.   Growing in confidence and needing less adult help 
 

Puffins Student 
  

Working hard in talking partners 
 

Puffins Student Using the strategies, he has learnt in ELSA to regulate his emotions  
 

Robins Student Excellent talking and communication 
 

Wrens Student Engagement during activities and remaining focused for increasing 
time  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done everyone! 

 

 

 



 

Important Information 

 

 A summary of your child’s progress this year has been posted on to their Evidence 

for Learning Account.  Please take a look at the summary charts on Class Dojo which 

helps explain the levels.  If you are having difficulty viewing these please contact the 

office who will reset your password for you. 

 If you would like to discuss the contents of these reports please complete the slip 

that was sent home last week to book a telephone appointment with your child’s 

class teacher.  This is to take place on Wednesday 14th July between 3.30-6.00. 

Please note you will not need an appointment if your child has had their Annual 

Review this half term as the same content would have been discussed. 

 Can I remind everyone that we are nut free school.  If students bring products in 

containing nuts it will be necessary to confiscate them for the health and safety of all 

our learners. 

 Secondary aged students please don’t forget to test twice weekly and report results 

to covid@highfieldlittleport.org as well as the government website. 

 Covid cases have slowly begun to rise again in our area so can I please remind 

parents who are collecting or dropping off to observe social distancing measures and 

wear a mask please. 

 

                                                           Online Safety Tip of the Week 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Teach your child about evaluating 

information and being critically 

aware about what you view online.  

Most children use the internet to 

improve and develop their 

knowledge in relation to schoolwork 

and personal interests. Children 

should be aware that not all 

information found online is correct, 

accurate or relevant. Show your child 

how to check information they find 

by comparing it to alternative 

sources on the same topic. Show 

them trusted sites they can use to 

compare information. 
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Sharing books for 

pleasure. 

Lovely letter 

formation. 

Drumming to the 

beat of football 

songs. 


